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Rivelin Valley Spring Walk
On Tuesday, Reception went on a walk through 
the Rivelin Valley. They looked for signs of 
Spring and collected Spring treasures. The 
children showed our core value of ‘Respect for 
the local environment,’

Y2 Wonderful Writing
Miss Smith and Mrs Pehl have been super impressed this week 
with their Y2 classes. They said, “We have begun exploring our 
new story 'Jack and the Baked Beanstalk' this week. The children 
have enjoyed describing the main characters using some 
ambitious adjectives. We are looking forward to  finding out what 
happens next in the story.”

Titanic in Y3
This week in Y3, we are 
stepping back in time to 1912 in 
both our History and English 
lessons. We are finding out 
about the Titanic and using 
clues from the past to build a 
picture of what it must have 
been like onboard.

A New Term!
Welcome back to all our families and staff. I hope you all had 
a restful Easter break. We are excited to begin the summer 
term, which we know, is going to be a busy one! We will be 
holding our annual Mayfest on Friday 17th May. 
This week, children have shown lots of  enthusiasm for their 
new topics. Here are a few highlights that have been going on 
in school. 


